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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attn:	Steven V. King
	Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	UE-132094 Draft Request for Proposals for Market Resources

Dear Mr. King:

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) filed a Request for Proposal for Market Resources (RFP) with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) on November 6, 2013.  The Company submits a revised Market RFP for Commission approval based on discussions with Commission Staff.  

The Company has revised the Market RFP based on informal discussions to comply with the project ranking requirements in WAC 480-107-035(2).  Specifically, the Company revised the non-price factor information in Section 5(A)(2) to include a fourth factor  that evaluates conformity with public policies regarding resource preference adopted by Washington State or the federal government and environmental effects including those associated with resources that emit carbon dioxide.

The Company submits for approval by the Commission an original and twelve (12) copies of a revised Market RFP.

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Gary Tawwater at (503) 813-6805.  

Sincerely,



R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation
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